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Updates from the DCLT

Read our Fall 2022 Newsletter!

In the issue...

You'll hear recent DCLT updates and learn
how our initiatives have expanded over the
past six months.

This newsletter's theme is Connections,
those which link our lands, fresh waters,
seas, and selves together as one.

Contributors include the DCLT Board, staff,
interns, and volunteers, as well as a guest
article written by Owen Nichols, Director of
Marine Fisheries Research at the
Provincetown Center for Coastal Studies.

Click here to download

Holiday Giving Made Simple and Impactful

Special perks for first-time members!

​This holiday season, give the gift that keeps on giving for generations to come:
membership with the DCLT!

DCLT membership supports our permanent land-saving mission, as well as our

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1IY52jaflpJCjTd3Sada3yr5yW2SDwEtZ/view?usp=sharing


programs aimed at training the next generation of local environmental stewards.

Now through December 22nd, all first-time members receive a DCLT window sticker, and
will be entered into drawings to win a DCLT hat or t-shirt!

Click to give the gift of DCLT membership, or to get your own!

Get Outside!

StoryWalk at Old Fort Field
Now through December 15th

Bring the little ones (or language learners!)
to our latest StoryWalk!

Am I Small? follows Tamia on an
adventure through nature as she asks that
question to a variety of colorful, wonderful
animals.

The bilingual book (English & Portuguese)
can be viewed at DCLT's Old Fort Field,
105 New Boston Road in Dennis Village.

Click for parking directions

Solstice walk at Chapin Beach
Wednesday, Dec. 21st at 3 PM

Join DCLT staff to celebrate one of Earth's
annual inflection points, when longer days
are on the way!

We'll park at the Chapin Beach lot, and
then walk along the beach and out into the
flats. Dress for cool weather and sandy,
wet substrate.

Space is limited to 15 participants.
Reserve your spot today!

Email to reserve your spot

https://dennisconservation.ejoinme.org/MyPages/Gifts/tabid/197464/Default.aspx
https://goo.gl/maps/mcKXqZfNhFWTuARt5
mailto:info@dennisconservationlandtrust.org


Notes from the Field

Wetland cleanup at Tobey Woods White pines planted in W. Dennis

11/17/22 - Our stewardship team removed
quite the debris pile from a swamp at
DCLT's Tobey Woodlands, which had
long-been littered with rubber, plastic,
metal, glass, and all that good stuff!

11/10/22 - As part of our Cove Road
property restoration, DCLT stewards
planted several white pine trees. We hope
their relatively quick growth acts to shade
out a dense understory of nonnatives.

Click for more info Click for more info

Contact us to get involved!
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